

5th June 2020

"Modest doubt is called the beacon of the wise."

- William Shakespeare

Dear Parents

Knowledge and doubt have always co-existed. Together, they have always worked in close accordance to create wisdom. The lockdown period has been a season of new learning for all of us. These difficult times have constructively empowered the students to prepare for the reputed CBSE board examination even as they stayed home and safe. All this while, the school has been actively involved in enhancing the students' familiarity with academic syllabus. We believe, it is time to revise our erudition and vanquish all doubts that have crept upon the mind. We seek to devote the last week before the summer break, i.e. from 8 June 2020 to 12 June 2020 to clear all doubts that pose threat to your ward's knowledge building. The doubt classes would be executed by the subject teachers in their regular classes over the week, as per the time table already followed. It is expected that your ward will rework on all the assignments and revise the topics discussed in the online classes to raise queries and clarify them, too.

In our steadfast commitment to education, we initiated E-learning with appropriate cyber safety measures. Your enthusiastic response and secure faith encouraged us to stride ahead and create a synchronous learning experience with co-curricular and counseling sessions in place. We look forth to your continuous support in making the doubt clearing sessions a successful endeavour for all.

GEETA GANGWANI

PRINCIPAL